
  
  
  
  

 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
OF PROCUREMENT PROCESS  

 
 

To All the Firms of Insurance Brokers and Underwriters that responded to 

the ECOWAS Commission’s Request for Expression of Interest for the 

Selection of Insurance Brokers and Underwriters for the ECOWAS 

Institutions, Kindly be informed that the Procurement Process thereof has 

been cancelled. 

 
Consequently, a new process Will be relaunched in due course using the 

usual Channels of Communication – ECOWAS Website, and Newspapers. 

 
Any Inconveniences are hereby regrated, please. 

 

  

Vafolay Mbandoe Tulay 
Commissioner for General Administration & Conference 

 


